
 
 

Trips and Visits 

 
The children in Year 1 and 2 enjoyed their visit to Gloucester Cathedral where they 
learned about what makes some places sacred to believers.  The children in Reception 
enjoyed a performance of ‘The Gruffalo’s Child’ at the Everyman Theatre.  Thank you for 
your voluntary contributions towards these activities.  If everyone was not prepared to put 
money in for these opportunities then we would not be able to enhance our curriculum in 
this way. 
 

Inspirational Maths Week 
 
Last week the children had a brilliant week of inspirational maths.  They have learned about 
approaching maths with a growth mindset and have worked on talking and sharing their ideas. 
 

Step Up Day 
 
Yesterday the children got to meet their teacher for September.  They had a great time in their new classrooms 
finding out who their new classmates would be.  The new Wren class had the opportunity to meet Miss Aldred.  
Thank you to new Wren parents for making her feel so welcome.  
 

Teacher Research Group 

 
Over the year Miss Preest and Mr Bebbington have been involved in some action 
research in the best way to achieve ‘mastery’ in mathematics.  As a result of their 
efforts our KS1 maths results have exceeded the national average.  Today they 
attended a celebration event where they shared what they have learned giving a 
presentation to teachers from many other schools.  We are extremely proud of what 
they have achieved and of the positive impact it has had on your children. 
 

Reports 
 
School reports will be published on Thursday 12th July along with annual attendance data and results from 
National testing. 
 

Sports Day 

 
Sports Day is planned for the morning of Friday 13th July.  However we are concerned about the heat and lack 
of shade.  If the conditions present a danger to the children’s wellbeing we may have to cut this event short or 
even cancel it.  We will keep you informed by text. 
 

Leaver’s Play 
 
The Year 2 children will be performing “Hats Off!” on Wednesday 18th July 
at 1.30pm   
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